
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL  
 
 

Town Hall/Virtual        June 3,        2020 
 
 
 

Chairman Mueller called the meeting to order at 9:00 am. Trustees Gabram and Port were 
present. Fiscal Officer Karen Walder and Trustee Assistant Melissa Palmer were also 
present. The following Department Head was present: Zoning Inspector Shane Wrench. 
 
ZONING DEPARTMENT: Mr. Wrench discussed the 5 year capital plans. Mr. Wrench 
stated that the BZA has not requested iPads, and he has re-purposed an existing iPad for 
the new Zoning Secretary, so at this time no new iPads are needed.  
 
Mrs. Walder noted that the Zoning Fund, which is a special fund, only receives revenue 
from zoning fees. Mrs. Walder stated that zoning operations are primarily funded through 
the General Fund.  
 
Mr. Gabram made the motion to adjourn. Ms. Port seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Mueller, Chairman     Karen Walder, Fiscal Officer 
       

Recorded by: J. Sustar 
 


